
 

 

Fax  
 

To: Saima Angula  From: SLR Consulting  
 
 

Fax No.:  061 240 339  Ref: N/A Pages: 2 
 

CC: N/A Date 22/08/2014 
 

Subject: Current SLR applications 
 
 
 
In response to our telephonic conversion on 21 August 2014, please find below a list of our current 
applications/projects and our queries and/or comments regarding these projects.  
 
(Please note – for the interest of the Rössing Desalination project, other non- related issues were 
deelted from the original fax sent to MET).   
 

Project Date submitted Discussion 

Rössing Desalination Plant N/A 

A BID was emailed to the MET on 24 
July. SLR, together with Aurecon, has 
commenced the scoping process. 
Various public and key stakeholder 
meetings have been carried out. The 
draft Scoping Report is currently being 
compiled. The application form has been 
submitted.  

 
 
Thank you very much for your assistance in this regard. We always really appreciate your willingness 
give us feedback. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Werner Petrick & Simon Charter 


